


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la -archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594 -4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Parish Office              (562) 594 -4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator             Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net  

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596 -6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

 Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt  

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)   Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594 -4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594 -4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       michelle.m.reyes@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                    Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry                Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                        (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti                (562) 425 -0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377 -5877 

Project Achieve              Alida Steinhauser  alida.steinhauser@gmail.com 

Precious Life Shelter               Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                        (562) 537 -6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                       (562) 493 -2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Olga Cuda                    olga@stjosephlb.org 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833 -6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com  

 Parish Fair                                Candice Olson              vandice11@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                  tapatia10nov@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome-Christ Renews His Parish     Diane Ohde         dianeohde@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com  

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m.  

Inside Church  

Adoration  

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the Sixth Sunday of Ordinary Time. This is our Together in Mission Annual 

Appeal weekend. Youõve heard me talk about it the last couple of weeks. At all of our 

Masses this weekend weõll have the opportunity to make a pledge and support some 

75 Catholic Schools and 65 Catholic Parishes in our local church that are in need.  

 

Our parish goal is $74,990. Weõve always exceeded our goal and thank you again for 

prayerfully discerning your pledge/gift.  You can make a one-time gift or make a pledge 

with ten monthly installment payments.  If you received the Together in Mission 

envelope in the mail, please bring it on Sunday and weõll fill it out together.  If you 

already mailed it in ð thank you! 

 

February 22 is Ash Wednesday ð just ten days away!  Your parish Liturgy Committee 

put together an Ash Wednesday schedule that we hope will accommodate everyoneõs 

spiritual needs as we journey through 40 days of Lent.  The schedule is on the next 

page.   

 

Have a Blessed Week, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Book Club 

 

 

Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, April 12 at 7pm.  

 

We will discuss:  

See No Stranger: A Memoir 

and Manifesto of  

Revolutionary Love  

by Valarie Kaur.  

 

Valarie Kaurñrenowned Sikh activist, filmmaker, 

and civil rights lawyerñdescribes revolutionary 

love as the call of our time: a radical, joyful 

practice that can transform a relationship, a  

community, a culture, even a nation.  

All are welcome!                                           

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Meditation Group  

Knights of Columbus 

St. Joseph Meditation Ministry  

will meet in person on Monday February 13 

 in the PLC at 7PM-8PM 

 (Knights of Columbus room - upstairs)  

 

No meditation experience is necessary.   

 For more information contact Frank McKown 

at 310-633-1744. 

Cursillo 

Seniors Group 

ST. JOSEPHõS SENIOR GROUP  

IS MEETING AGAIN! 

 

The next Senior meeting is February 13th.   

Please by there at 11:00am with your sack lunch 

- we will provide drinks and snacks.   

We will have a short meeting, stretching time 

and a speaker with information about a cruise. 

The next meeting will be February 20th.   

A Lenten Retreat is being planned for March - 

we will announce the details soon.  

 Please bring a friend to join the fun!! 

February 12, 2023              Page  6 

 

If you are interested in deepening your Catholic 

Faith please join us on future Cursillo Weekends. 

April 20 -23 for Menõs weekend 

May 4-7 for Womenõs weekend 

 

Marie and Tom Newton  

tjn8343@gmail.com 

The St. Joseph Knights of Columbus would like 

to thank all the people who donated to the 

Blood Drive on Feb. 4th. We had 31 blood  

donors who saved 93 lives! Our next Blood 

Drive will be on June 4
th
. You are a blessing! 

Tony Diaz 

Knights of Columbus 

mailto:agoodlife@msn.com
mailto:tjn8343@gmail.com


NEWS 

St. Joseph Grief Support  
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A Pilgrimage to Greece and the Islands 

  You are invited to join Bishop Marc Trudeau & 

Fr. Mark Strader on a once-in-a-lifetime  

Journey to Greece: 11 days,  

October 18 to 28, 2023.  

Includes Athens and Corinth, plus a Greek Isle 

Cruise to Santorini, Mykonos, Crete, Rhodes, 

Ephesus and Patmos.   

Only $4,999 from Los Angeles (LAX),  

plus $195 in tips and $235 in port taxes.  

Download the brochure & registration form at: 

https://www.GoCatholicTravel.com/ 23055.  

For information, contact  Group Coordinators 

Viktor & Mary Beth Rzeteljski: (310) 497-0346. 

Email:v2rzeteljski@gmail.com.  

Space is limited and we expect to fill soon.  

Sign up today!  

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help and offer 

Encouragement after the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE. 

Our evening  seminar will start on  

Monday, February 27 at 7 p.m. in the PLC.  

Reservations are Required.  

Contact Deacon Tom at 310/995-2725 

https://www.GoCatholicTravel.com/
mailto:v2rzeteljski@gmail.com


Movement for a Better World  

Know the signs of online enticement  

When children are unsupervised online, it is 

difficult to know who they come in contact 

with, so knowing the warning signs that they 

might be talking to an online predator is 

important. Talk to your children about 

appropriate and inappropriate conversations 

online. Red flags of online enticement include 

engaging in sexual conversation, asking for 

sexually explicit images, or offering incentives 

like gift cards, free lodging, transportation, or 

food. For more information, 

visit missingkids.org/theissues/onlineenticement. 

For more information about support for  

victim-survivors and abuse prevention and 

protection efforts of the Archdiocese, visit:  

lacatholics.org/protect. 

Safeguard The Children 

òWhoever receives one child such as this in my 

name receives me.ó Mt 18:5 

 

March 1 6:30 PM ð Committee Meeting:  

Join us in the Parish Life Center as we support 

105 families from our Easter Food and Book 

Distribution. Share your insights for improving 

our ministry!  

Important Roles to Fill!   1) Parishioner driver 

coordinator for our holiday food and gift 

deliveries. 2) Family Adoption program assistant. 

For these and many other fulfilling ways to 

serve, please call Tim Clark at (562) 431-4385.  

March 3-5:  Beginning Experience® Weekend 

for  Widowed, Separated & Divorced Adults 

  

A Beginning Experience® Weekend retreat will 

be held from 3/3 -3/5 at the Holy Spirit Retreat 

Center (Encino). Trained peer ministers guide 

and encourage hurting people to take steps on 

their grief journey towards a new beginning  

after a spousal loss.  For more information visit: 

beginningexperience.org  

A $75 deposit is required IN ADVANCE;  

need-based financial aid is available.  

To register, CALL Maria (909) 592 -0009  

or EMAIL beginningexp.losangeles@gmail.com.   
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Have you ever thought about what unnatural 

birth control methods really do to your  body? 

To your marriage? The Couple-to-Couple 

League has the answers and more. Attend a 

short course and learn a natural method of  

family planning that is safe, effective, and  

morally acceptable. Great for achieving as well 

as postponing pregnancy. A new course starts 

Saturday, February 18 in Long Beach. For more 

information and registration, contact Deacon 

Greg and Beth Gath at  

562-377-5877 or bethgath@gmail.com. 

https://www.missingkids.org/theissues/onlineenticement
https://lacatholics.org/protect/
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.beginningexperience.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cmsgrkkostelnik%40la-archdiocese.org%7Cca167200623d4e0c926208db02f3aa39%7Ca90c3e256ce644bca7ca47ee2af06f3f%7C0%7C0%7C638107018113213064%7CUnknown%7CT
mailto:beginningexp.losangeles@gmail.com
tel:562-377-5877
mailto:bethgath@gmail.com

